
TOWN OF MARBLETOWN 
HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT 

3775 MAIN STREET, P.O. BOX 217, STONE RIDGE, N.Y.  12484 

PHONE (845) 687-9615   FAX (845) 687-9625 

GEORGE DIMLER, SUPERINTENDENT OF HIGHWAYS 

 
          March 31,2023 

 
Dear Supervisor Parete and Members of the Board, 

 

 I would like to make a resolution to sell as surplus equipment the 1987 Caterpillar Model 416 4x4 

Backhoe/Loader Serial # T12959057.  This Backhoe is no longer needed since the new Backhoe will 

arrive around June 2023, and the Highway Department will used the current Backhoe as a backup 

machine. Thank you in advance for your consideration. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

George Dimler 

Superintendent of Highways 


